HEADQUARTERS GOODS FOR SALE

Postcards, Notepads and Other Stationery Items

Christmas Card 'Shining Star'/'Partridge in a pear tree' (pk 10—5 of each) £3.00

Christmas Card 'Snowy Berries' (pack of 10) £3.00

Christmas Card 'Three Christmas Trees' (pack of 10) £3.00

Postage for one pack of cards—£1.30. Multiple packs will cost less per pack—please ask

Corona Notepad £1.80

Clematis postcard (pack of 10) £1.00

Commemorative pens £2.00

Other Items

Walk the World Teatowel £2.75

Walk the World Wrapping Paper Bag £3.50

Walk the World Bottle Bag £3.50

Corona Cookbook 2006 £4.00 + £1.20 p&p

Corona Cornwall Cookbook 2012 £6.00 + £1.20 p&p

Corona History—'40 years of service' Donation + £1.50 p&p

Corona South African keyring—wire and bead £2.50

Corona enamel badge—blue and silver £6.00

Corona brooch (silver) £37.00

Corona pendant (silver) £27.00

- *Corona brooch (gold) POA
- *Corona pendant (gold) POA
- *Corona pierced earrings (silver) POA
- *Corona screw fit earrings (silver) POA

*These items are not held in stock, but can be ordered. As gold and silver prices are currently so volatile, it impossible to predict the price of these items, but an estimate can be obtained before a commitment to order this jewellery. Gold and silver items will only be dispatched by Guaranteed Delivery, and the actual cost of this will be added to the price.

Please send your order to:-

Corona Worldwide, Room 148, China Works, 100 Black Prince Road, London SE1 7SJ

Please add 80p postage for each item unless otherwise stated unless you wish to arrange to collect your order from HQ. Postage for bulk orders will be charged at cost. Please make all cheques payable to 'Corona Worldwide'

BOOKING FORM EVENTS SPRING-SUMMER 2020

Please complete the relevant section(s) of the Booking Form and, <u>unless</u> otherwise stated, return to Corona Worldwide, Room 148, China Works, 100 Black Prince Road, London SE1 7SJ

JOINT COMMONWEALTH ORGANISATIONS

Celebrating 750 years: Westminster Abbey
Thursday 16th April 2020 at 12 noon

Next year's event organised by Corona in partnership with other Commonwealth organisations, is a lunch at the Terrace of the Cellarium Restaurant in Dean's Yard, with views of the Abbey, followed by a private escorted tour of Westminster Abbey and the Queen's Diamond Jubilee Galleries. In October 2019 the Abbey celebrated 750 years since its consecration during the reign of Henry III, although the original church on the site dates back to 1065.

The event will start with the lunch at 12 noon, which will enable members to get the later and cheaper trains into London. The tours are then scheduled to start at around 2pm, and, depending on numbers, there will probably be two tours, as each tour guide can only take thirty clients. The tours should end before 4pm.

The cost of the event to include the three-course lunch with wine at the restaurant, the entry fees, the services of the guides, and all gratuities, will be £55.00. As menu information will not be available until much nearer the time, we are asking members to register their interest in this event by completing the form overleaf. Further information will then be sent out when it is available, and payment will be required on receipt of this.

If you are interested in attending what looks to be a very interesting event, please would you fill out the form overleaf, and send it to Margaret Pinder.

Liability for Accident: Corona Worldwide wishes to inform its members and their guests that all arrangements made by the Society for them to attend a Corona Worldwide function, meeting or event are made by the Society as agents for such members or guests. Corona Worldwide, therefore, accepts no responsibility for any injury, loss or inconvenience to such persons in consequence of their attendance at any of its meetings, functions or events.

JOINT COMMONWEALTH ORGANISATIONS Thursday 15th April 2020 at 12 noon

If you think you may be interested in attending the JCO event as detailed overleaf, please register your interest by completing the following form: NAME ____ ADDRESS **~**________ SPECIAL DIETARY NEEDS ______ I WOULD LIKE TO BRING Please return this form to:-Mrs Margaret Pinder, 53 Stradella Road, Dulwich, London SE24 9HL **2** 020 7737 7628 and 07887 994 926 (mobile) ⁴ margaretapinder@gmail.com PLATINUM ANNIVERSARY SUMMER LUNCH The Leander Club, Henley-upon-Thames RG9 2LP Wednesday 20th May 2020 at 12 noon for 1pm If you think you may be interested in attending the summer lunch as detailed opposite, please register your interest by completing the following form: NAME _____ ADDRESS SPECIAL DIETARY NEEDS _____ I WOULD LIKE TO BRING Please return this form to:-

Mrs Maureen Withey, 18 Brackenwood Drive, Tadley, Hampshire RG26 4YB 118 981 9478 and 07773 242 274(mobile) maureenb.withey@btinternet.com

MEMBERS' ACTIVITIES MAILING LISTS

Registered Charity No 204802

Please tick the appropriate box(es) and return, together with a <u>stamped addressed</u> <u>envelope for each section</u>, to Headquarters, <u>Corona Worldwide</u>, <u>Room 148</u>, <u>China Works</u>, 100 Black Prince Road, <u>London SE1 7SJ.</u>

LONDON EVENTS: Please add my name to the mailing list to consent to receive mailings—approximately 11 per year. Please note that members attending London Events may elect to receive notification of events by email. If you have no email address, please ensure that you send a stamped addressed envelope for each monthly mailing of information. Alternatively, the list of London Events is on the Corona Website under 'News' and the application forms under 'Downloads' as they become available.
NAME
ADDRESS
TEL EMAIL ADDRESS
INDIVIDUAL MEMBERS: Please add my name to the Individual Members list to consent to receive mailings—two to three per year. Please note that individual members' newsletters can only be sent to those sending a stamped addressed envelope as above. However, the newsletter can be sent to you free of charge by email if you have an email address NAME NAME
ADDRESS
TELEMAIL ADDRESS

PLATINUM ANNIVERSARY SUMMER LUNCH

We have been lucky enough to secure a booking at the prestigious Leander Club for our special summer lunch next year. However, this will have to be earlier than usual on <u>Wednesday 20th May 2020</u> due to other commitments at the Club. This means that time will be <u>very short</u> between the mailing of the spring newsletter and the booking deadline. If you know that you are likely to wish to attend, especially if you think you may be away when the mailing goes out in mid April, please would you register your interest with Maureen Withey on the form opposite. <u>No payment is required at this stage</u>, but the cost of the lunch is likely to be in the region of £40.00. She will then contact you for payment nearer the time, when the menu information is known.